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Spring — Summer 2016 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Teachers Meeting 

08/20/2016

 Registration 

08/27/2016

 First Day of School 

09/10/2016

Principal Sally Wong-Avery, Vice Principal Natasha Wong 

CHINESE SCHOOL 

As the academic year comes to a close we extend our gratitude to the  

teachers, staff, students and parents for a successful year.  This past year, we 

saw many changes and look forward to the future of our school. 

Some upcoming changes are: 

1. Adults are no longer required to take final examinations. 

2. We have implemented a scholarship program, the Dennis and Sally  

Wong-Avery scholarship. 

3. Some staff will be changing their roles and responsibilities, notably,  

Natasha Wong will be the new Principal and Terry Ngo will be the Vice-

Principal.  Sally Wong-Avery will remain as President of the school. 

4. Children’s classes will change time from 8:30am to 10:30am.  We believe 

this shorter class time is more appropriate for the younger children.  Due 

to the shortened class time, tuition is reduced to $500 for the school 

year. 

We are in search for teachers for this upcoming year.  If you or somebody 

you know of has an interest in teaching at our school, please send your re-

sume to: 

ChineseSchoolSD@yahoo.com 

We wish you all a safe summer and look forward to seeing all of the new and 

returning students. 

On May 1st, some students went on a 

field trip to Los Angeles visiting the Tai-

pei Economic & Cultural Office; Ever-

green Bookstore; had lunch at Atlantic 

Times Square and visited Chinatown in 

LA.  Everybody who went had a wonder-

ful time and would go again. 

LOS ANGELES FIELD TRIP 
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Chinese School of San Diego, in accordance with applicable federal and state law and company policy, prohibits discrimination, including harassment, on the basis of race, color, national 

origin, religion, sex, physical or mental disability, medical condition (cancer-related or genetic characteristics), ancestry, marital status, age, sexual orientation, citizenship, or status as a 

covered veteran (special disabled veteran, Vietnam-era veteran or any other veteran who service active duty during war or in a campaign or expedition for which a campaign badge has been 

authorized.)  It is our policy not to engage in any discrimination against or harassment of any person seeking employment or admission.  In addition, race; religious creed; color; national 

origin; ancestry; physical disability; mental disability; medical condition; including genetic characteristics; marital status; sex; pregnancy; childbirth; or related medical conditions; actual or 

perceived gender; sexual orientation; and age are protected classes in California.   

 

Information regarding applicable policies and procedures for resolving complaints of discrimination and harassment and for pursuing available remedies is available with the office manager 

or any other member of management.  

Chinese School of San Diego is very proud to have earned recognition from several San Diego County school districts.   Participating students may 
transfer their grades and earn Foreign Language credit for (upon counselor approval) 
   
 • San Diego Unified School District 
 • Poway Unified School District 
 • San Dieguito Unified School District 
 • Grossmont Union School District 
 • Coronado High School 
 • Various Private Schools  
 
Accreditation approved by the Schools Commission of the Western Association of Schools and Colleges.  

ACCREDITATION 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 

Commencement Program 
The school held their commencement on May 21 with over 200 students, parents and guests in attendance.  As in the  

past years each class performed either a song, skits, or recital. 

We also recognized Sally Wong-Avery who is stepping down as our principal and was presented with a  

bouquet of roses and a signed picture of all the students and teachers.   Everyone thanked Sally for her passion and 

contributions to the community and lives of the students. 

Each year, we also recognize those students who volunteer their time to the school.  This year, we recognized Eric 

Chaing for helping the school break down the classes and putting away the tables and chairs.  

The “End of the Year” video was well received and highlighted each class including the cooking & singing classes.  Each 

year we try to come up with a theme for the video.  This years theme was ‘Dreamer’ of a child who didn’t like school 

and after arguing with his father about going to Chinese school, he woke up motivated and attended the Chinese 

school.   

 

We also want to thank Domo’s kitchen for catering our lunch, Tasty Bakery for the taro & chocolate cake & to all our 

staff for their hard work and support. 

Dennis & Sally Wong-Avery Scholarship 

We are offering a scholarship for the 2016-2017 academic 
year.   

This scholarship provides assistance to families facing   
financial hardships, yet still has an interest in learning or 
their children learning Chinese at our school. 

The deadline for applications is June 30. 

You can download the application at: 
http://www.chineseschoolsd.com 


